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                    WELCOME MAUREEN! 
Effective January 6, 2009 Maureen A. Genna has taken over as Manager of the Credit Union. 
Maureen has over 20 years of Credit Union experience.  She has a Bachelor of Arts degree in Economics 
from Columbia University and a Masters of Business Administration degree from New York University.  
Next time you’re in the Credit Union stop in and say hello and welcome to Maureen 
 
We would also like to take this opportunity to thank Tom Oelerich, who is retiring, for his many years of 
service to the Credit Union. 

70 years of Strength and Services 
How many financial Institutions do you know who can claim 70 continuous years of quality service?  In todays market not very 
many.  But this is exactly what you get at Long Island State Employees Federal Credit Union. 
 
How have we been able to do this?  The answer; by treating everyone who joins just like Family.  PARENTS, CHILDREN, 
SIBLINGS, GRANDPARENTS, MOTHERS IN LAW, FATHERS IN LAW, DAUGHTERS IN LAW, SONS IN LAW, 
ADOPTED AND STEP FAMILY.   All can join because you are currently a member. 
 
So be kind to your family and share the strength, let them know that they can enjoy the same benefits you now enjoy.  Low loan 
rates and fees, convenient, friendly services, and higher savings rates are just a few of the many advantages your entire family can 
enjoy. Share us with your family.  Just stop-by or give us a call and we will be glad to answer all of their questions and make the 
membership process smooth and easy. 
 
Credit unions are member-owned nonprofit financial cooperatives dedicated to improving members’ lives. 
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Long Island State Employees FCU 
 250 Veterans Highway Hauppauge, NY 11788 
 
Contact us at:                                                       Credit Union Closures 
                                   
Telephone               (631) 291 9160                      Presidents Day, Monday, February 16, 2009 
FAX                        (631) 360 3620                         
Toll Free                1 877 LISEFCU  
Audio Response     (631) 952 6286 
To report lost or stolen debit cards 1 800 453 4270 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 HIGH CREDIT CARD RATES  

    WEIGHING YOU DOWN? 

High credit card rates weighing you down? 
Finance charges and late fees piling up? 
Take that weight off your shoulders with a 
OVERDRAFT PROTECTION OR LINE OF CREDIT LOAN. 
 
The low fixed and variable rates with flexible terms add up to 
affordable payments. 
Want even more convenience? Arrange for automatic 
payments or payroll deductions. 
 
Get a handle on high-rate debt. A Line of Credit or Overdraft 
loan is a smarter way to pay. 
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Board of Directors 
Margaret Conklin, President 

Robert Hug Vice, Pres. 
Richard Causin, Treasurer 
Deborah Teique, Secretary 

John Swindells 
Thomas Oelerich 

 Kent Edwards 
 

Credit Committee 
Kent Edwards, Chair. 

John McGrellis 
Don Jaymaha 

Carol Marchesi 
 

Supervisory Committee 
John Swindells, Chair. 
Florence Mansuetta 

Linda Imbriano 
              Karen Taylor  

 
Office Staff 

Maureen A. Genna, Manager
Linda Doyle, Loan Officer 
Kathy Zwirblis, Collections 

Rose Giacalone, Senior Teller
Vito Fontanetta, Teller 

Rosemarie Saladino, Telller 

                                        Can’t Get TO US? 
                                       Don’t Forget About 
                          Credit Union Shared Service Center.

Now that we are a member of the Credit Union Shared Service Center network, 
you can conduct your LISEFCU financial transactions at over 30 locations on Long 
Island and over 1,300 nationwide. Some of these centers are even open on 
Saturdays. Just look for the “swirl” logo for the center near you, or go to 
www.universalsharing.com . 
 
Remember you need photo ID, your account number and our name Long Island 
State Employees Federal Credit Union. You can get up to $2,500 in cash from the 
Shared Service Branch. If you have any problems have the Shared Service call us 
at (631) 291 9160. 
 

MISSION STATEMENT 
The mission of the Long Island State Employees Federal Credit Union is to provide a wide range of quality financial services based on the needs of our 

members, while maintaining the safety and soundness of the Credit Union. 
 


